
 

 

 

Announcement of Regulatory Judgement by the Regulator of Social Housing 

The Wrekin Housing Group Limited is pleased to announce that, following an In 
Depth Assessment by the Regulator of Social Housing against the Social Housing 
Governance and Viability Regulatory Standards, it has retained its G1 rating for 
Governance and its V1 rating for Viability, the highest possible ratings in each 
category. 

For further information, please contact: 

Jon Lamb, Executive Director of Finance 

01952 217100 
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